
Town of Hurt Planning Commission 
Meeting Minutes 

Friday, October 14, 2022 
 

The Hurt Planning Commission held a called meeting on Friday, October 14, 2022.  Chairman Gary Boggs 
opened the meeting promptly at 6:00 PM with a quorum present. The agenda consisted of discussions 
of two Special Use Permit (SUP) requests forwarded from Town Council as well as Chapter 4 ordinances 
RE the keeping of chickens.  
 
The owner of The Showdown (one of the SUP requestors) addressed the Planning Commission. After 
brief discussion and a few questions, PC members continued their discussion.  Commissioners agreed to 
advertise and hold a public hearing on all of the topics discussed.  The public hearing was scheduled for 
November 3rd at Town Hall. 
 
There being no further business, the commission adjourned shortly thereafter.  
 
 
 
____________________________                                     ____________________________ 
Gary Boggs, Chairman                                                           Jeremy Shelton, Secretary 


